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BY EMAIL 

 
 
September 23, 2013 
 
 
Mr. George Vegh  
McCarthy Tetrault LLP  
Toronto Dominion Bank Tower  
66 Wellington St. W.  
Toronto, ON M5K 1E6  
 
Dear Mr. Vegh:  
 
Re:  Application for Leave to Construct Transmission Facilities by: Goshen 

Wind, Inc. - Application Board File Number EB-2013-0096 
 
Reference is made to the above-captioned matter. 
 
The Board has determined that a point of clarification is required with respect to the  
Record in this proceeding.  The Board refers you to a letter dated May 29, 2013, filed by  
David M. Woodward, Solicitor, Lerners LLP of London, Ontario, on behalf of Earl Miller  
and Marilyn Miller.  You are requested to advise the Board of the following: 
 

(a) Will any portion of the lands owned by Earl Miller and Marilyn Miller be sought 
by the Applicant for the purpose of constructing the proposed transmission 
line; 
 

(b) If the answer to (a) is negative will the lands of Earl Miller and Marilyn Miller 
be impacted in any other manner as a consequence of the construction of the 
proposed transmission line; 

 
(c) If the answer to (b) is positive will the Applicant seek to enter into an 

easement or licence agreement with Earl Miller and Marilyn Miller for the use 
of their lands?  
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The Board has decided to reopen the record in this proceeding for the limited purpose 
of receiving your reply to this request.  Accordingly, you are requested to file two copies 
of your response.  One version is to be marked confidential and should refer to the 
address and property description of the lands owned by Earl Miller and Marilyn Miller.   
 
That version is to be filed confidentially with the Board in order to ensure that legal 
obligations concerning privacy are respected. 
 
The second version is to be a redacted form of the above version of the letter with the 
address and property description for the lands owned by Earl Miller and Marilyn Miller 
removed or blacked out, in order that personal information concerning Mr. Miller and 
Ms. Miller is not inadvertently revealed on the public record.   
 
An early and succinct response to these requests would be appreciated. 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
cc: Ms. Héloïse Apestéguy-Reux, McCarthy Tétrault LLP – Counsel to Applicant 
 Mr. David M. Woodward, Lerners LLP – Solicitor for Earl and Marilyn Miller 


